
Coming from the North End 

Leave from Metcalf 

for N/E & W/S 

DO NOT GO TO 

PLACE 400 

Drop off all passengers 

at Metcalf Street for all 

connections 

North End / Wright Street Detour 

Starting May 8 

• Due to construction and road closures, the North End (Route 24) & Wright Street (Route 20) bus will detour . Both routes will load and depart 

from Metcalf Street. The bus will not be able to go to Place 400. All passengers will have to disembark at Metcalf for all connections. 

• The Wright Street route does not change except for the elimination of Place 400. 

• The North End route remains the same until you turn on to Visart Street then continue left on Wellesley, right to Montgomery to Webster, 

right to Magazine thru to Metcalf.


